
Coffee County Gun Club Newsletter March 2022 

 

The yearly meeting will be held Saturday the 2
nd

 of April at the club at 7:00 PM.   

 

Dues for year 2022-23 are due at the yearly meeting.  A late fee/reinstatement fee of $25 will be 

accessed for those who fail to pay their dues by the end of April.  Any member who has not paid 

his/her annual dues and fines by the end of June shall be dropped from the membership roll, 

and he/she shall not be reinstated except through the prior membership process described in 

Article III. 

In the near future we will be adding some handicap access points on the 50-yd, 150-yd and 300-

yd ranges.  The handicap only parking signs are already up on the 50-yd and 150-yd ranges.  

Concrete sidewalks will be added at those locations to make them wheelchair accessible. 

  

We are working diligently to bring the inoperative electric gate and range cameras back on line. 

Various electronic components are needed to fix the system.  In the meantime continue to use the 

red gate.  If you do not have a key, let us know. 

 

The work on the Trap Range is ongoing and needs to be finished.  A future work day will be 

devoted to that effort. 

 

A new raffle will begin the 1
st
 of April.  It will consist of 300 tickets at $20 each.  Prizes will be 

three gift certificates. One in the amount of $1000 and two more in the amount of $500. 

 

New T-shirts are available.  Details will be distributed via email in the near future. 

 

Another youth shoot is scheduled to be held the afternoon of the 5
th

 of June.   

 

We plan on holding an open house once a quarter on a weekend one of which will be held prior 

to hunting season.  We are also planning to have a cookout on a work day to be announced. 

 

At the most recent committee meeting it was decided to handle work day requirements for NEW 

members in a different way than is described in the Club By-Laws because those who join later 

in the year don’t have the same opportunity to do work days as those who join earlier in the club 

year.  Those who sign up in April thru July will be held responsible for 3 workdays, those 

signing up in August thru November will be held responsible for 2 workdays and those signing 

up in December will be held responsible for only 1 workday.  And those signing up in January, 

February and March will not be held responsible for any work days and will only have to pay 

their initiation fee plus dues for the coming membership year. 

All members are reminded that they are welcome to attend committee meetings.  If you wish to 

attend, let us know and you will be notified of said meetings. 

 

We thank outgoing CEO Jonathan Smith for his service and all the work he did this past year. 

 

If there is anything that you would like to see the club do, let us know.  Drop a suggestion off at 

the club shed or email us. 


